Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Ms. Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson BCBOE
From:  Randy Poe, Superintendent
Date:
April 17, 2018
Cc:


Re:
Removal of Allocation Reductions
In view of recent legislative budget activity, the District is now able to remove the (-1) certified, (-1) classified and (-1) administrator reductions from each school’s staffing allocations. 
I recommend approval of these allocation adjustments. 
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